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A full week for all the pupils has given everybody the chance to find new challenges and
explore ways to be even better in PE and Games lessons. The photos show one of our Key
Stage 1 classes doing just this; the end of the lesson was met with groans because time had
whizzed by so quickly!

For those in Key Stage 2, we have hit the fields and begun preparations for the imminent
football and rugby fixtures. For some this has been a totally new experience whilst it has been
fascinating to see the chemistry amongst the new combined year groups, as well as natural
leadership from the impressive Lower 3 group.

This also feeds into the staff team and my role is sometimes to keep us all on track as the fun,
excitement and camaraderie isn’t restricted to the pupils!

I hope you all have a great weekend, hopefully with some exercise and physical challenges of
your own!

Mr Phil Holmes




